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Wednesday, April 28, 2010 FINANCIAL SERVICES 73 2010

Rae Lynn Carnes

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Request for Extension of the Filing of 2009 Annual Report for
CTC Communications Corp. d/b/a One Communications

Dear Ms. Carnes,

This letter is to request a thirty (30) day extension on the filing of 2009 Annual Report to
the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, on behalf of CTC
Communications Corp. d/b/a One Communications

We are currently experiencing difficulties internally getting the necessary Income
Statement and Balance Sheet needed under Section Ill of the report form. We
anticipate being able to get this information and file the completed annual report within
30 days, but will do so as soon as data becomes available.

Please note that the Regulatory Fees Calculation Schedule, which is also due on May 1,
is completed and currently in the mail to the Commission.

Thanks in advance for your assistance in this matter. Should you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 781-362-5714 or jcui @ onecommunications.com

Sincerely,

Regulatory Reporting Analyst

One Communications

5 Wall Street

Burlington, MA 01803

Tel: 781-362-5714

Fax: 781-362-1543

Email; jcui @onecommunications.com




